
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 4, 2024 
 
Zach Trujilo 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado DRMS 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver CO 80203 
 
Re: Maybell Uranium Exploration Project, Notice of Intent to Conduct Exploration 
 NOI Application # P-2024-004, Maybell LLC 
 Notice of Deficiency #1 
 
Dear Mr. Trujillo: 
 
Thank you for your review of our application.  Please see the responses to each of the deficiency 
items below. 
 

➢ The Lease Extension Approval for EP-114284 from the State Land Board and Location Notices 
(stamped by Moffat County and BLM) for the referenced claims are provided herein.  In 
addition, the NOI process has started with the BLM as they received the same information 
packet that you did. 

 
➢ Please find the signed Certified Mail Receipt from BLM provided herein. 

 
➢ The $10,000.00 placeholder bond will be submitted to the Division this week along with the 

appropriate forms that have been signed and notarized. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Brown 
U.S. Country Manager 


